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Wisconsin Family Action PAC Endorses Justice Dan Kelly 
 

Madison, WI – Wisconsin Family Action PAC (WFA PAC), the state’s only conservative pro-family PAC, 
announced today it has endorsed incumbent Justice Dan Kelly for a ten-year term on the Wisconsin Supreme 
Court.  
 
WFA PAC director Julaine Appling, commented, “Justice Dan Kelly has everything we look for in a judge, 
especially for our state’s highest court. He has made it very clear and very public that his judicial philosophy is 
that the courts are not lawmakers; that’s the job of the legislature. The role of the judiciary, as Justice Kelly puts 
it, is to interpret the laws according to the clear language of state statutes and the Wisconsin Constitution and 
the US Constitution. Deciding a case based on a political or personal agenda is outside the purview of a justice. 
 
“Justice Kelly well understands that the rule of law is not just a nice-sounding phrase but is a pillar of our form 
of government. Part of the rule of law is respecting the unique role of each branch of our government. He also 
has the judicial temperament, the legal background, and the character that make him the best qualified candidate 
for this position on our state’s Supreme Court.”  
 
Two challengers are facing off against Justice Kelly in this race, with one making it clear that she will advocate 
for “social justice issues” and the other making his Hispanic heritage and the “diversity” he would bring to the 
court the centerpiece of his campaign. Both candidates have been backed by known liberal groups and 
individuals. 

The primary election for this race will be on Tuesday, February 18, 2020. The two candidates receiving the 
most votes in the primary will move on to the general election on Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 

“We are proud to endorse Justice Kelly and urge citizens across the state to support him with their votes and 
influence. He’s exactly the kind of judge we need to keep on our State Supreme Court,” said Appling. 
 
                                                                                                  ### 
 
Authorized and paid for by Wisconsin Family Action PAC, Leslie Harrison, Treasurer.  Not authorized by any candidate or by any candidate’s agent 
or committee. 
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